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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE - CORRECTIONS 
 
To:  Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
   Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
   Thomas Brill, Technical Consultant 
 
Date:  July 13, 2011 
 
Ref:  Docket Nos. 11-035-75 – Major Event 24, 11-035-61 – Major Event 25 

 
 
On June 9, the Division filed its comments and recommendations regarding the Company’s 

applications for major event exclusions of the events that took place on April 3, 2011 (Event 24), 

Docket No. 11-035-75 and February 16, 2011 (Event 25), Docket No. 11-035-61, recommending 

approval.  The Division received updated versions of the cost components of these events.   

For Event 24, the updated cost components are as provided in the following table. 

 

Item Capital Expense 

Contractor Labor $11,000 $57,000 

Employee Labor $58,000 $245,000 

Materials $16,000 $13,000 

Totals $85,000 $315,000 

 

This Table needs to replace the Table on Page 2 of the Division’s June 9, 2011 Memorandum on 

Major Event 24. 
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Similarly, for Event 25, the updated cost components are as provided in the following table. 

 

Item Capital Expense 

Contractor Labor n/a n/a 

Employee Labor $22,000 $72,000 

Materials $3,000 $3,000 

Totals $25,000 $75,000 

 

This Table needs to replace the Table on Page 2 of the Division’s June 9, 2011 Memorandum on 

Major Event 25.  In addition, on Page 2 of this memorandum, the sentence “The cost to repair 

the damage was estimated to be $1,000,000, composed of $725,000 for labor and $25,000 for 

equipment” should be replaced with the following sentence: 

The cost to repair the damage was estimated to be $100,000, composed of 

$75,000 for labor and $25,000 for equipment. 

These updates will not change the Division’s recommendations in Docket Nos. 11-035-75 and 

11-035-61.  The Division is also filing corrected versions of the two June 9, 2011 memorandums. 

 

CC: Dave Taylor, RMP 

 Michele Beck, CCS 
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